
From: Stephen Thomas < > 
Sent: 05 July 2018 10:09
To: Angela Slaughter <>
Cc: Deborah <>; Simon Nicholson <>
Subject: The Grumpy Mol;e - Application to vary

Dear Angela,

I have now had an opportunity to consider the application lodged by my client. 
She advises that the premises are a food led operation and only provide 
Incidental background music. Mistakenly she believed that because Recorded 
Music and Entertainment of a Similar Description were already on the previous 
licence she should extend those hours. As the provision of incidental 
background music is exempt the Act I am instructed to amend the application 
to remove the request for an extension of hours in respect of Recorded Music 
and Entertainment of a Similar description.    This means that the application is 
therefore limited to:

1. The Provision of Late Night Refreshment from 23.00 – 23.30 Sunday – 
Wednesday and 23.00 – 00.30 Thursday – Saturday

2. The hours for the sale of alcohol remain as they are
3. Extend the opening hours until 23.30 Sunday – Wednesday and 

Thursday – Saturday -00.30 to permit a drinking up time.
4. Extend hours for sale of alcohol on Christmas Eve by 1 hour on normal 

hours for the day Christmas Eve falls with an extra 30 minutes drinking 
up time

5. New Year’s Eve – Extend hours for sale of alcohol until 1.30 plus 30 
minutes drinking up time ie to remain open to the public until 02.00

When preparing your report please could you advise of the above amendment 
to the application

Many thanks 

Kind Regards,

Stephen Thomas 

Stephen Thomas LAW



e-mail:  
website: stephenthomaslaw.co.uk
Stephen Thomas LAW is a firm authorized and regulated by the Solicitors' 
Regulatory Authority.

 

E-MAIL DISCLAIMER 

This e-mail is intended for the addressee named above only, and may be 
covered by legal privilege and/or protected by law. If you are not the intended 
recipient please notify the sender immediately by email, and in the meantime 
do not disclose the contents to any other person nor use, distribute, copy or 
store the e-mail in any medium; to do so would be a breach of confidence. As 
communications via the Internet are not secure Stephen Thomas LAW can 
accept no liability if this e-mail is accessed by third parties during the course of 
transmission or is modified or amended in any way following dispatch. Any 
views or opinions expressed within this e-mail are solely those of the sender, 
and do not necessarily represent those of Stephen Thomas LAW unless 
otherwise specifically stated. Although Stephen Thomas LAW has taken every 
reasonable precaution to ensure that any attachment to this e-mail has been 
checked for viruses, it is strongly recommended that you carry out your own 
virus check before opening any attachment, as we cannot accept liability for 
any damage sustained as a result of software virus infection. Stephen Thomas  
LAW reserves the right, and senders of messages shall be taken to consent, to 
the monitoring and recording of e-mails addressed to members of the firm.


